
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  
 
 
Workshops  
 
The 2009 Workshop for Local Programs took place on January 27 - 28, 2009, at the Mid 
Pines Inn & Golf Resort in Southern Pines, NC.  Forty-nine local programs were 
represented by 98 personnel.   Marc Pruett of Haywood County, Tim Fox of Henderson 
County, and Jeanette Powell of the City of Raleigh gave presentations about their 
programs.  Ms. Robin K. Smith and Ms. Elaine Chiosso represented the Sedimentation 
Control Commission.   
 
The small local program award was presented to New Hanover County.  The large local 
program award was presented to Guilford County. 
 
The first Spring 2009 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop 
will be held in Raleigh at the McKimmon Center on Wednesday and Thursday, February 
25 and 26, 2009. 
 
The Southeast Chapter of the International Erosion Control Association (IECA) 
Workshop will be held in May 11-13, 2009 in North Carolina. 
 
 
Publications  
 
Revisions to the Design Manual approved in August 2008 have been prepared by 
Correctional Enterprises.  They have been proof read and a final version is being 
prepared.  They will be posted on the Land Quality website when ready. 
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